GP EDUCATION MEETING

Allergy testing in childreN

Dr H El-Naggar 

Consultant Paediatrician 

tuesday 3rd july 2007

hemel hempstead postgraduate centre

lunch WILL BE AVAILABLE from 12:30pm 

Meeting runs from 1-2pm

If you are interested in attending this meeting please complete the form below and return to the Postgraduate Centre at Hemel Hempstead General Hospital. Alternatively you could fax it to 01442 287670 or register your interest by e-mail to david.goodier@whht.nhs.uk .





Name:……………………………………………………………….





Surgery……………………………………………………………...





Job title ……………………………………………………………..





Contact Number…………………………………………………….





E-mail address………………………………………………………





Please note the e-mail address is optional and will be used to confirm your place and advertising new meetings. It will not be passed onto any third parties.





This form should be returned to the Postgraduate Centre, Hemel Hempstead General Hospital, Hillfield Road, Hemel Hempstead, Herts HP2 4AD or faxed to 01442 287670.








